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ON CENTER SOFTWARE ANNOUNCES NEW PARTNERSHIP WITH 
CLARKDIETRICH™ BUILDING SYSTEMS  
 
The Woodlands, Texas (March 18, 2013) — On Center Software, the first name in construction automation, 
announces today a new partnership with ClarkDietrich Building Systems. Through this strategic partnership 
ClarkDietrich’s industry-leading steel framing construction products are now available for immediate access 
by contractors with the On Center Software Quick Bid® estimating software. 
 
For more than 25 years, Quick Bid has been the preferred bid estimating solution for construction 
professionals. The highly intuitive software enables contractors to easily, accurately, and consistently increase 
project win rates and profit margins. By automating many of the functions that are typically entered manually, 
Quick Bid improves ramp-up time, eliminates discrepancies and improves bottom line profits for the smallest 
to the biggest of projects. The award-winning software also provides gains material quotes, identifies and 
analyzes risk factors, measures and analyzes project progress and also provides printable reports.  
 
“As the leading manufacturer of interior steel framing products, we go through an exhaustive selection process 
to identify leaders that share our commitment to delivering the highest value to our customers,” says Jim 
Collins, Chief Information Officer, ClarkDietrich Building Systems. ”On Center Software complements 
ClarkDietrich’s industry-leading steel construction products perfectly by helping our customers win more 
projects and allowing them to more effectively manage bid estimating, material flow, budgets and schedules.”    
 
ClarkDietrich Building Systems offers a comprehensive lineup of cold-formed steel construction products and 
services across the United States and abroad. The company manufactures a full line of innovative products for 
interior framing, interior finishing, exterior framing and floor framing, as well as clips, connectors, metal lath 
and accessories. 
 
“We take pride in our ability to partner with industry leaders such as ClarkDietrich Building System. Working 
together we will deliver the best combination of automation and materials to steel framing contractors,” states 
Cecilia Padilla, President of On Center Software. “On Center Software and ClarkDietrich are committed to 
quality that encompasses the integration of solutions and products, customer support, and training into a 
customer’s full lifecycle experience. The success of our customers is the very business of On Center Software 
and its partners.” 
 
About ClarkDietrich Building Systems 
ClarkDietrich™ Building Systems is the leading manufacturer of a full line of drywall studs and accessories, 
structural studs and joists, metal lath and accessories, shaft wall studs and track, interior finishing products, 
and connectors and accessories for commercial and residential construction. Quality manufacturing, a full-line 
offering, national distribution, engineering services and responsive customer service position ClarkDietrich 
Building Systems as the largest and fastest growing manufacturer of cold-formed steel framing in North 
America. Clarkwestern Dietrich Building Systems LLC is a 75/25 joint venture with Marubeni-Itochu Steel 
America Inc. (MISA) and Worthington Industries, Inc. For more information, visit www.clarkdietrich.com. 
 
About On Center Software 
On Center Software, Inc. is a privately held company providing software and training to construction industry 
professionals for over 24 years. Located in The Woodlands, Texas, the company’s mission is to transform the 
takeoff, estimating, and labor-tracking experience with comprehensive software solutions that turn winning 
bids into profitable projects. On Center Software solutions include On-Screen Takeoff®, Quick Bid®, and 
Digital Production Control™. Customers in the United States, Canada, Australia, New Zealand, United 
Kingdom, South Africa, and 60 other countries around the world leverage On Center Software’s 
internationally recognized solutions. For more information about On Center Software, visit www.oncenter.com 
or call 1.800.880.8254. 


